
 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!  Do you have a few hours that you could spare once a month?  
Our Parish is getting bigger and with this thankfully our Church is very alive with a lot of activity 
and use.  We have a wide variety of groups who are always looking new volunteers and help, 
without our volunteers it would not be possible to have our strong vibrant parish.  We especially 
need volunteers who can commit one hour on a Wednesday for Adoration, we also need help 
with the cleaning of the Church, we need to increase our team of cleaners, this can be two hours 
once a month at a time that suits you.  If you would like to become part of our Parish team and 
volunteer some of your time contact the Parish office Tel: 02892651214 or email: 
parishofaandb@yahoo.co.uk 
New Boxes of Collection Envelopes: Please collect your new box of envelopes for April 2019 
– March 2020 from the church porch.   

 

Hail, holy Queen, Mother of mercy, hail, our life, our sweetness and our hope.  
To thee do we cry, poor banished children of Eve:  
to thee do we send up our sighs, mourning and weeping in this vale of tears.  
Turn then, most gracious Advocate, thine eyes of mercy toward us, and after this our 
exile, show unto us the blessed fruit of thy womb, Jesus,  
O merciful, O loving, O sweet Virgin Mary!  
Amen 

  

 

  

                                 

 

                             

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Mass  

Schedule 

Monday: 10.00am  

Tuesday: 7.00pm 

Wednesday: 10.00am 

Thursday: 7.00pm 

(Novena Prayers) 

Friday: 10.00am 

(First Friday 7pm) 

Saturday: 7.00pm 

(Vigil) 

Sunday: 9.00am & 

11.00am 

Confessions 

Thursday 6:30pm  
Saturday: 6:30pm 

 

There will be a second collection this week for Parish Youth Ministry. 

Parish Youth Ministry The money raised from this collection 
will go towards the costs of the youth groups in our Parish, Altar 
Servers Club, Growing In Faith Together Programme, Children’s 
Liturgy, JPII and Sacramental Preparation. 

‘I will open my mouth in parables, I will utter hidden things, things 
from of old – what we have heard and known, what our fathers 
have told us. We will not hide from them from their children; we 
will tell the next generation the praiseworthy deeds of the LORD, 
his power, and the wonders he has done’ (Psalm 78:2-4). 

Fr Declan will visit the Sick and Housebound this week. 

Sunday Night Prayer The Parish Pastoral Council invite you to 
Sunday Night Prayer during Lent. Adoration will start this 
evening at 8 pm, ending with night prayer at 9pm.  

Confirmation Please join us as we celebrate Confirmation in our 
parish with Fr Colm McBride on Monday 8th April 2019 at 4pm. 

Redemptorist Mission A Mission will be held in Magheralin 

Parish from Sunday 7th to Friday 12 April at 7.30pm each 

evening. A weekday mass will be celebrated in St Patrick’s & St 

Ronan’s Magheralin at 7am and in St Coleman’s, Kilwarlin at 

10am during the Mission. All Welcome. 

Marie Curie Northern Ireland. Stephen Gartland from Spar 
Aghagallon would like to thank everyone for their kind 
donations, he has raised a total of £1869.00 so far.              
Charity Spinathon  £893 and Church Door Collection £976.00. 

St Vincent de Paul are holding an Easter bingo in Aghagallon 
Community centre on Sunday 7th April at 6 pm. Everyone 
welcome. 

Girl Guides The Girl Guides will be having a church door 
collection next weekend after all Masses. 

GIFT 3 The young people who have attended all of the GIFT 3 
sessions over the last few weeks are invited to join us for a 
Retreat Day on Saturday 6th April 2019, the bus will leave the 
Church at 10am, returning for Mass at 7 pm.  Please remember 
to bring your permission slips. 

 

 

 

 

WEEKLY 
BULLETIN 

31st March 2019 

Weekly Collection: 
£ 1,293.82 

 
Recent Expenditure: 

Power NI 
Church Dec – Mar 

£457.00 
 

Thank you for 
supporting our Parish! 

 

MINISTRY OF WELCOME 

We welcome into our parish family Vivienne Marie 
Baptism: Schedule: 1st & 3rd Sunday of each month. To book a baptism, a parent must bring the long 
birth certificate to the Sacristy after any Mass. One month’s notice is required during which families 
attend the 11am Sunday Family Mass. If families are unable to attend, the baptism will be rebooked.  
Weddings: All couples must contact Fr Declan after any Mass six months before the date of their 
wedding to arrange to complete the necessary paperwork. Couples are also required to attend a pre-
marriage course.  A Wedding Mass is offered to those who attend Church regularly.  

 

RECENTLY DECEASED 

Kathleen Lavery 

 

ANNIVERSARIES AT THIS TIME   

Patsy Tallon Anniversary Mass Saturday 30th March at 7pm 
Tony King Anniversary Mass Sunday 31st March at 11 am 
Jim McSherry Anniversary Mass Tuesday 2nd April at 7 pm 
Pauline Doone Anniversary Mass Sunday 7th April at 11 am 
Margaret McNally 
Joanne Molloy (nee Mulholland) (5) 
  
  
 

 


